
Bingo Donations Needed!  
We need EVERYONE to help make this a success.  

No donation is too small! 

 
 

Dear 2nd Grade Parents & Families,  

 

The Bingo Committee has asked each grade to contribute items for a themed basket for Basket Bingo on FRIDAY 

March 20th. We have chosen the Fun Night Out themed basket! We would like to purchase gift cards for local 

places like restaurants & activities! This is a great theme and hopefully everyone will be able to contribute 

something to make this basket PAWESOME!  

 

If each student could please try to send in a NEW item(s) or CASH DONATION for our basket, that would be very 

helpful! 

 

We are asking that items and donations be sent in to school NO LATER 

than Monday, February 24th. This will allow our dedicated volunteers adequate time to shop, 

assemble the basket and get the items to the Bingo Committee to be added to the program.  

 

Items you may want to consider sending in: 

 

• Gift Cards for FUN places to eat out, shows to see, movies, etc.  

• Cash contributions ($5-10 per student, if possible, would be very helpful!) for gift cards.  

➢ If you don’t have time to shop, we are happy to buy items for the basket with money received. 

• Other items that would work with this theme – be creative! If you purchase a new item, please try to 

include a gift receipt if possible, in case we get some doubles, so we can fill the basket with a nice variety 

of items! 

 

DONATIONS SHOULD BE SENT TO SCHOOL IN AN ENVELOPE MARKED,  

“PTA: 2nd Grade - BINGO DONATION” 

 
Bingo Bonanza is our big PTA spring fundraiser, and 100% of the funds directly benefit our kids!  

We are hoping to do really well with Bingo to help balance our budget.  

We can accomplish this by having AMAZING prizes and baskets filled with quality items  

to entice people to come to our Bingo! 
 

***Details about ticket sales will be coming home in the next few weeks, but mark your 

calendars for March 20th!*** 
 

Thank you so much for your help with this project! Your support is GREATLY appreciated by the PTA, the 

staff, and most importantly – THE CHILDREN! ☺  

Any questions about this grade level prize, please contact Colby Ruggiero or Sarah Penney, the grade 

level volunteers organizing this basket.  clrug0912@gmail.com or sarahcpenney@yahoo.com  

 

Thanks again! 
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